PSLU Committee

From: Chris Vierra <cvierra@honsador.com>

Sent: - Tuesday, June 02, 2020 11;52 AM

To: PSLU Committee

Cc: Chris Vierra

Subject: PSLU-56), CHANGE IN ZONING FOR THE PROPOSED KILOHANA MAKAI OWORKFORCE

HOUSING PROJECT

To whom it may to concern,

Affordable homes for our younger generation has become scarce on maui.

One of the only ways our young families can acquire a home is with help from our government agencies and developers
who has the passion for building affordable housing.

Please consider the changes that need to be done to make this projects work for our people.’

Mahalo,

Chris Vierra
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